
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We’re excited to announce our very first Card-a-Thon, happening from April 21-25! This
fundraiser will be a wonderful opportunity for our students to engage in a meaningful
community service project while supporting our school. During the week of Serve-a-thon,
students will create greeting cards to be shared with seniors in retirement homes. 

Our donation drive starts today! Your generous contribution to our fundraiser helps
empower students to become active, engaged members of their community and supports
their involvement in meaningful community service projects. 

Our goal for the fundraiser is to raise $8,000, and we need your help to make this a
success! 

                       https://sites.google.com/site/williamlandpta/2025-card-a-thon

                                                                     

CARD
-a-THON

Create and account

donate online

volunteer information

prizes and more!
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